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I would have thought that it is obvious that the State of New Hampshire should do everything
in its power to protect the beauty of the White Mountains in general, and the iconic Mount
Washington in particular.

I am therefore dismayed to read of the proposal to litter the slope of Mount Washington with
nine railroad cars. Although there might be a short term economic gain, the long term
economic cost of degrading the beauty that attracts visitors to New Hampshire would be
considerable. Economic gain or loss is not the only consideration, however. We have a duty of
stewardship to future generations. That duty is not met by littering the mountainside with
railroad cars.
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